
Global Health Career Week

Monday

April 15-20 2013

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

1:00 - 2:20 PM

@ HUB 332

@Parnassus

Not Just Docs: 
Building a career in 
global health outside 
the health sciences

3:30 - 4:50 pm

@ south 
campus 

center 303

Social Justice Social

Join the conversation 
about what Social 

Justice means in the 
context of Global 

Health.

3:30 - 4:20 pm
Gina Zanolli, assis-
tant to Paul Farmer 
at Partners in Health 
will talk and answer 
questions.

2:30 - 4:30 pm

@ HSB K068
Reception in 

rotunda foyer

WGHA Discovery 
Series Talk:
Dr. Robert Newman

Director of the Global 
Malaria Programme for 

WHO will share his 
insights from the field.

12:30 - 1:20 pm

@ Hub 215

Global Health Week 
and the Social 
Sciences: Faculty 
Perspectives.

Discussion and Q&A.

2:30 - 4:20 pm

@ HSB T625

Film: Girl Rising

Showcasing nine 
stories of girls around 

the world, exploring the 
power of education to 

change lives.

4:30 - 6:20 pm

@ FOege vista cafe

Global Health Trivia 
Night

Join us for a fun night 
of global health related 

trivia! Sign up with 
your team at the door.

5:00 - 9:00 pm

@ 415 westlake

Momentum: A 
GlobeMed Benefit 
Dinner

Join us for a night of 
student engagement, 

global health dialogue, 
and fundraising. 

Proceeds will support 
GlobeMed's partner, 
the Women Develop-
ment Association in 

Phnom Penh, Cambodia. 

10:00 am - 2:00 pm

@ MGH Commons

Global Health 
Career Fair

Learn about organiza-
tions and career paths 

in global health, 
including: 

Bill & Melinda Gates 
Foundation, PATH, HAI, 

and many more!

6:30 - 9:30 pm
Community Café

Join us for an informal 
night of performances, 

talks, and Q&A that 
address themes in 

global health. 

finding your way in an interdisciplinary field

For more information, contact the Global Health Resource Center at ghrc@uw.edu or 206.685.7362. To request disability accomodation, 
contact the disability services office at least 10 days in advance, at dso@u.washington.edu or 206.543.6450 or 206.543.6452/TTY.  

NEW EVENT!
Global Health and 

the Arts Symposium

Brought to you by:

NEW EVENT!
Global Health 
and the Arts 

Community Café

@ FOege Auditorium

Saturday

12:00 - 6:00 pm
Global Health and the 
Arts Symposium

Welcome & Registra-
tion:12:00-1:00 pm

Roundtable: Imagining 
Global Health and the 

Arts: 1:00-2:00 pm

Panel 1: pARTnerships: 
2:15-3:00 pm

Panel 2: Art and 
Women’s 

Health Globally: 
3:45-5:00 pm

Workshop and partici-
patory performance: 

Seattle Fandango 
Project: 5:10-6:00 pm

Light refreshments 
provided. Join for all or 

part of this exciting day!

@ FOege Auditorium

2:00 - 3:20 PM

@ HSB D208

Returned Peace 
Corps Masters 
International  Student 
Presentations

Thursday screening of 
Girl Rising sponsored by: All campus events 

are FREE and open 
to the public! 


